
 

 
FALL 2019 

 
 

FACCS Conference No School 

Teachers and Administrators 

will attend an annual confer-

ence. Please plan accordingly.  

October 17th– October 18th 

Early Release Day 

Save the Date! 

Early Release at 

1pm. There will be 

no aftercare.  

October 16th 

Changing Hearts by Feeding Minds 

THE 

O C T O B E R  2 ,  2 0 1 9  

Thursday, October 3rd 

Middle School only 
(Location: TPHIM Youth Church) 

Potter’s House Christian Academy 

Praise Under Pressure! 
~October Theme~ 

Psalms 34:1 
I will bless the Lord at all times: His praise 

shall continually be in my mouth. 

The Potter’s House 
Christian Academy 

 
@thephcalions 

 
@thephcalions 

Follow us on social media 

Sun Mo Tue We Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

October 2019 

Grandparents Luncheon Success! 
       Kudos Grandparents for coming out to have 

lunch with us! 
    Over 200 grandparents and students joined us! 

We hope that you enjoyed yourselves  

and we are looking forward to seeing you at  
our next fun activity! 



 

 
FALL 2019 

 
 

Progress Reports 
K5-8th grade 

Progress Reports will be emailed. 

Parents please check Renweb if  you 

have not received your child's  

progress report by Friday. 

 

 

 

 

SAY CHEESE PLEASE! 
Picture Day is coming soon! 

Choose to Cheer! 
Lady Lions we have started  

cheerleading practice! 
6th-8th grade girls who signed up to cheer,  

practice is on  

Mondays and Wednesdays  

3:30pm-4:30pm. 

Contact:  

Miss.Williams  

awilliams@phcalions.org 

Or 

Mrs. McLaughlin 

amclaughlin@phcalions.org 

BOYS BASKETBALL 
Middle School Tryouts 

 

 

 

 
 

 

All 6th-8th grade boys interested in  

playing basketball,  

try-outs will be held Thursday and  

Friday October 3rd and 4th  from  

3:30pm to 5:00pm. 

Parents please pick your child up 

promptly at 5:00pm  

if they are not in Aftercare. 

 Contact Coach Henry with any  

questions. ahenry@phcalions.org 

Box Tops for Education 

 
Our school will be participating in  

“Box Tops for  

Education’’. Each Box Top is worth 10 cents 
for our school and our goal this year is $1,000. 

Please make sure the date is visible when clip-
ping or ripping out your box tops. Box tops 
should be turned in to the Main Office in an 

envelope with the student’s name. 


